
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

P. G. DIPLOMA IN GUIDANCE & COUNSELLING - 2015-16 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

   This is to inform all the 2nd Semester students of P.G. Diploma 

in Guidance & Counselling Course (2015 – 2016) that their classes will 

resume on and from 24th May, 2016 (Tuesday) at 5.00 p.m. 

 

The students are further asked to confirm their admission in the 

2nd Semester by depositing Rs. 4,000/- (Not for those who deposited Rs. 

9,000/- during their admission) on and from 23rd May, 2016 to 26th May, 

2016 in lieu of 30th April, 2016 (with late fees of Rs. 500/- by 31st May, 

2016 in lieu of 7th May, 2016) at P.G. Diploma in Guidance & Counselling 

office of the college. 

 

 

 

 
Date: 28/04/2016                                                           Sd/- 

               (Swami Tattwasarananda) 

                               Principal 


